
WW1 Soldiers Treaty  
Tanya Peterson  
winston.peter@parliament.govt.nz  
Dear Winston Peter. 
We have been in contact over the years, on and off, about our claim in regards to our Soldiers from The First 
World War. 
Weather you remember or not, your secretary might record. 
  
After years been with our Lawyer, Janet Mason of Pacific Law Ltd, Wellington, a few days before an appeal in  
High Court was due, she sacked me, and changed her company name, out of the blue. Janet Mason has not given 
me the impression or anything in writing to verify me that she no longer acts for us, and if that was the case why 
did she say I can give you a 100% of my time seems she is no longer acting on the Treaty, this was over the 
phone not that long ago. nor have most of our historic research documents been returned to date from her firm. 
  
The 36 pages that were returned from Janet was a very small amount of documents. You will see it's been 
tampered with. e.g: Documents above. Why would an outstanding lawyer submit false documentation with my 
grandfathers name on it, 118 0f the Land Act 1924 has been removed as well as government stamps. Is this fraud 
or common practice within lawyers., dealing with the Treaty. 
  
Janet's research that she used for Soldiers Advancements, on a Treaty claim, that we provided her with, 
was unaware that 
we have been providing Janet Mason with historic documents to benefit her claims in the Treaty of Waitangi. 
  
It has come to our attention that many lawyers have submitted claims under The Treaty of Waitangi, through the 
Waitangi 
Tribunal, Maori Military Veterans Claim. The same as we have been waiting for, from Janet Mason or Judge Mike 
Doogan 
to submit into court years ago. 
Also not understanding why government are using the statue of Limitations Act 1950 on me, when the Treaty of 
Waitangi, 
has it wavered..  
I feel this has become a racist issue, as their seems to be one law for the Maoris, and one for the Pakeha.  
Did we not all go off to war under the same flag. 
  
I'm now wanting this to be discussed in the House of Representatives under; The Pakeha Military Veterans Claim, 
WW1 Soldiers Treaty. 
  
I'm not understanding why Janet and staff have misrepresented my family in the last 5 years, under false 
pretences. We provided  
all documentation that was needed from Janet and more, knowing all this, for a successful outcome, for our claim. 
In my life time, my grandfather, my father and my great uncle have left these shores to fight for the flag, and now 
its time to get help from the government, and what do they do, they shit on us. 
   
This matter needs to be addressed urgently when the House of Representatives are all present and sitting. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Tanya Peterson.  
  
 


